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PRIVACY AND ACCESSIBILITY POLICY 

 

The Washington State DDETF Program is committed to protecting your privacy. 
We do not sell, trade or give away your personal information to any unauthorized 
parties. We may disclose your personal information when required by law or as 
may be permitted under the Washington State Public Records Act. 

This Website uses Google Analytics to collect and process visitors’ data through 
the use of cookies. Your use of the website consents to such activity. 

Google Analytics is used to track and analyze anonymous usage and volume 
statistical information from visitors to help us administer Washington State 
DDETF, analyze trends, improve the performance of Washington State DDETF 
and report website traffic. These web analytics services may use cookies, clear 
gifs, log files and other web monitoring technologies to help track visitor 
behavior on our behalf. These services do not collect any personally identifiable 
information from website visitors. 

This Website may contain links to other websites. Washington State DDETF is 
not responsible for the information privacy practices or the content of such 
websites. You should read the privacy and accessibility policies of these linked 
websites as their information privacy and accessibility practices may differ from 
ours. 

Our site and resources are designed to be accessible and we strive to follow the 
World Wide Web Consortium (W3C) Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 
Level A and Level AA. 

You may not use this Website in any manner that could damage, disable, 
overburden, or impair the Website or interfere with any other party's use and 
enjoyment of the Website. You agree not to use this Website for any purpose 
that is unlawful or prohibited. 


